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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Brisbane Road Upgrade  
Stages 2 and 3  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 Underground services (sewer) works – Tarcoola Avenue  

 Monday 17 July to Friday 4 August – day construction works with temporary traffic   
changes remaining in place day and night. 
All works are subject to fine weather and construction material/equipment availability 
         

 Tarcoola Avenue, Mooloolaba

 Temporary changes to traffic conditions - half road closure Tarcoola Avenue section.  

One way access only from Brisbane Road to Tarcoola Avenue. 

 

Construction overview 

An upgrade to sewer infrastructure will be 
undertaken in Tarcoola Avenue as part of the 
Brisbane Road Upgrade Project. 

These works involve excavating a large trench 
under the road and reinstating the road surface. 

To minimise impacts to nearby businesses and 
residents by completing the job as quickly as 
possible, a half road closure on Tarcoola Avenue 
will be in place from 6am Monday 17 July to 
approximately 12noon Friday 4 August inclusive.   

One way access from Brisbane Road into 
Tarcoola Avenue only will be in place with 
detours for all other traffic movements.  

Alternative pedestrian pathways will be operating 
for safety reasons. 

Nearby businesses, including shops and 
services in the Mooloolaba Junction 
Convenience Centre will remain open with 
access to the building’s car park remaining. 

Please see the map on page 2 of this notification 
for further details and allow an extra 5-10 
minutes of travel time during these works. 

Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions  

Access from Brisbane Road into Tarcoola 
Avenue will remain available under a one way 
(in) arrangement. Access from Tarcoola Avenue 
(out) onto Brisbane Road will not be available. 
Alternative routes will be available via detours. 

Signage will help to redirect traffic. 

Normal public transport services and waste 
collection services will continue to operate. 

What to expect during these works? 

The construction team will make every effort to 
minimise impacts to the community however 
nearby residents and businesses can expect 
intermittent construction noise including the 
operation of heavy machinery and large vehicles.  

Please allow an extra 5 minutes of travel time 
when travelling to destinations in/near the 
construction zone.  

Please continue to support all local businesses 
during these works. 
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Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates, email your 
details to mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For further information, you can contact the 
project team on 1800 531 597 (during office 
hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Figure 1. Sewer infrastructure upgrade works, Tarcoola Avenue, Mooloolaba. 

Monday 17 to Friday 4 August inclusive (day and night) temporary changes to traffic 
conditions in place. 
 
 


